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Dull Knife
American Horse
Big Mouth/
Black Kettle
Black Beaver
Bird Woman Big Foot
Chato
Cochise
Curley
Sitting Bull
Sitting Bear
Spotted Tally'
Stone Calf,
Swift Bear
Sacajewea
Crow Kingt-
Chief Gall/
Chipeta-
Roman Nose
Seen By Her Nation -
Little Crow

Douglas
Fast Bear.
Geronimo
Hump',
Iron Nations
Two Moons.
Tailing the EnemyV
Tamasani-'
Wovoka
Washakie
Whistling Elk/
White Horse V
White Man Runs Him
Young Man Afraid Of His
Jason_v
Jack,
Kicking Bear/
Red Leaf,
Wild Hog/
Kicking Bird
King Bird

LOAN REGULATIONS PUBLI SHED

Regulations governing loans to Indi-
ans from the Bureau of Indian Affairs'
Revolving Loan Fund are being published
in the Federal Register. The regulations
have been revised to reflect the provi-
sions of the Indian Financing Act of
1974.

The Indian Financing Act consolidated
existing revolving loan funds adminis-
tered by the Bureau and authorized the
appropriation of an additional $50 mil-
lion for the consolidated fund. Loans
from the fund can be made to Indian or-
ganizations or individuals for the pur-
poses which will improve and promote e-
conomic development on Indian reserva-
tions.

Loans may be made directly or through
eligible relendintorganizations for e-
conomic enterprises, individual housing
needs or education needs.

Loans may be made only to applicants
who are unable to obtain financing on
reasonable terms and conditions from oth-
er sources and are unable to obtain a
guaranipoc or insurel 7.nP- -,der Title
II of the Indian Finanw.ng Act.

Application forms and further infor-
mation are available at Bureau Agency
offices .#
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THE INDIANS ARE HIDDEN VERTICALLY, HORIZONTALLY, DIAGONALLY
PLUS SOME OF THEM ARE REVERSIM.

Little Wound -
Lone Horn --
Lone Wolf .-
Little Big Man
Low Dog; /
Left Handy
Magpie
Old Bull
Old Man
Old Squaw
The Arrow/
Porcupine/
Pipe
Peaches --
Red Shirt--
Rain In The Fac
Red Cloud;
Winema
Doe

JUST MEASLES

Ten Day Measles are often underesti-
mated as just one of the childhood di-
seases. It is one of the most contagious
of all the communicable diseases. It is
readily passed on for four or five days
before a rash even appears. In other
words a patient is spreading the disease
for four or five days before he ever re-
alizes that he has the disease.

Deaths from uncomplicated measles are
rare, but death from the complications
of measles is a serious problem. Measles
renders its victims highly susceptable
to other infections. As the rash begins
to fade complications begin to appear.
Complications of measles include; pneu-
monia, encephalitis (inflammation of the
brain), deafness, middle ear infection,
and re-activation of arrested tubercu-
losis. Fifty percent or one-half of all
children who have measles have a change
in their brain wave pattern. High fever,
convulsions, coma, and permanent brain
damage can result frome measles encepha-
litis.

Before 1963 there was little we could
do to stop this threat to our children.
Now we have a safe highly effective vac-
cine which can adequately protect your
child from this danger. The local public
health clinic or your family physician
is prepared to administer the vaccine.
Your child's health is in your hand.#

KLONDIKE DERBY DATE SET

The Annual Buffalo Plains District
Polar Day and Klondike Derby will be
sponsored by Scout Troop 800 of Poplar
Dn Saturday, Feb. 1, 2-i miles north of
the city.

What is a Klondike Derby? Many years
ago men raced by means of dogs and sleds
across the frozen wastes of Alaska in
search of gold. Todays dogs and sleds
are a little different, but the race is
still lots of fun ard rewarding. Instead
of dogs, boys (Scouts), pull, push and
ride the sleds while competing in var-
ious events.

This is Troop 800's second year in a
row to sponsor the Polar Day events. A-
gain, as in 1974, wooden trophies will
be awarded in some events, 1st thru 3rd
place ribbons in other events. Each
troop taking part will receive a parti-
cipation ribbon for their Troop flag
pole.

A $1.00 registration fee will be
charged each scout and leader. This mon-
ey will help pay for the new klondike
Derby patch on order, also to help pay
for the ribbons and wooden trophies.

Troop 800 still needs more adult vol-
unteers to act as judges for many events.
Quite a few local residents have come
forward and volunteered their services
for the entire day. Won't you donate a
little time to tho Scouting Program on
this one day a year event? Contact Bob
Trinder, Scoutmaster of Troop 800 or any
of the following Committee people: Gene
Price, Alice Lium, Lucy Buckles, Jim
Merideth, Carson Boyd, or Ruby Red Boy
of Brockton, Terry Loveland, Charles or
Donna Trinder, Ken Barsness, George
Budak, John Szymanski, John Lanchbury,
Gus Hayes, Mike Moyer, Rueben Feather
Earring or any of the Scouts in the
troop.

A special meeting of all the judges
for Polar Day will be held on Wednesday,
Jan. 29 at 7 pm at the BIA building. Ex-
actly what is required of each judge and
how to score will be the topics for the
evening. Coffee and refreshments will
follow. If you do not get a chance to
sign up in advance to help, but are in-
terested and can attend this meeting,
please attend. We can use adults from
surrounding towns too.

Troops that have been invited are:
824 and 825 of Wolf Point; 830 of Hins-
dale; 874 of Ft. Peck; 856, 861 and 891
of Glasgow; 820 of Frazer; 877 and 800
of Poplar; 117 of Fairview and Troops
141, 187, 188, and 190 of Sidney, 15
troops in all.

Only 3 troops showed up in 1974. Ev-
eryone is welcome.

Bob Trinder
Scoutmaster, Troop 800
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